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Patrick Carlton White 
Planner III 
Spotsylvania County, VA 
 
Mr. White: 
 
I represent the Ni River Landing Home Owners’ Association (HOA).  It is our understanding that a monopole 
will be constructed in the area of and will be visible from our HOA.  Richard Brace has been following this 
development and told me that you are the planner for this.  On behalf of the HOA, I would like to say that we 
are not opposed to the monopole, but would like for it to be camouflaged as a tree similar to the one on west 
Route 3. Please let me know what I need to do, if anything, to make sure that our request becomes part of the 
plan.   
Thank you. 
 
Dr. Dennis E. Nihiser 
President, Ni River Landing HOA 
(540) 840-5640  
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